
 
 
 
 
 
JUNE/JULY 2012 
   
We have had a very wet winter with lots of events cancelled, but Bianca did manage to 
get to SVDC in June and do her first Elementary which was exciting, and a bit nerve 
wracking, for Mum!, We placed 5th in that but won the  Novice with a 68% so was very 
happy with that.  Fiona Heysen also brought her Bravo baby, Norah out for dressage and 
they had a very creditable second in the Novice, Fiona is very impressed with the way 
Norah is jumping, has shown great talent during cross country training and we hope to 
see them out and about jumping, and dressaging.  
 
Jane and Acacia Ridge Beaujolais are becoming a force to be reckoned with.  Jane has 
had two outings at Elementary level in July with great percentages, all in the mid 60 
  

 


